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Managing Organizations in the Creative Economy Jan 24 2022 The creative and cultural industries represent
a growing and important sector in the global economy. Thriving in these industries is particularly tough
and organizations face unique challenges in the digital age. This textbook provides a vivid initiation
into the creative industries workplace. Managing Organizations in the Creative Economy is the first
textbook of its kind, introducing organizational behaviour theories and applying them to the creative
world. The text is underpinned by the latest research and theoretical insights into creative industries
management and organisational behaviour, covering contemporary issues such as business decision-making,
ethics, and sexuality. The authors bring theory to life through practical examples and cases provided by
industry experts, supported by specially created companion videos featuring managerial responses to the
cases. This unique textbook provides readers with an applied theoretical understanding of organizational
behaviour that will be of particular benefit to those looking to work in the creative and cultural
industries. Students on courses such as arts business, arts management, music business and even the
broader study of the entertainment industries will find this to be a vital read.
A Mind of Its Own Nov 29 2019 Whether enemy or ally, demon or god, the source of satisfaction or the
root of all earthly troubles, the penis has forced humanity to wrestle with its enduring mysteries. Here,
in an enlightening and entertaining cultural study, is a book that gives context to the central role of
the penis in Western civilization. A man can hold his manhood in his hand, but who is really gripping
whom? Is the penis the best in man -- or the beast? How is man supposed to use it? And when does that use
become abuse? Of all the bodily organs, only the penis forces man to confront such contradictions:
something insistent yet reluctant, a tool that creates but also destroys, a part of the body that often
seems apart from the body. This is the conundrum that makes the penis both hero and villain in a drama
that shapes every man -- and mankind along with it. In A Mind of Its Own, David M. Friedman shows that
the penis is more than a body part. It is an idea, a conceptual but flesh-and-blood measuring stick of
man's place in the world. That men have a penis is a scientific fact; how they think about it, feel about
it, and use it is not. It is possible to identify the key moments in Western history when a new idea of
the penis addressed the larger mystery of man's relationship with it and changed forever the way that
organ was conceived of and put to use. A Mind of Its Own brilliantly distills this complex and largely
unexamined story. Deified by the pagan cultures of the ancient world and demonized by the early Roman
church, the organ was later secularized by pioneering anatomists such as Leonardo da Vinci. After being
measured "scientifically" in an effort to subjugate some races while elevating others, the organ was
psychoanalyzed by Sigmund Freud. As a result, the penis assumed a paradigmatic role in psychology -whether the patient was equipped with the organ or envied those who were. Now, after being politicized by
feminism and exploited in countless ways by pop culture, the penis has been medicalized. As no one has
before him, Friedman shows how the arrival of erection industry products such as Viagra is more than a
health or business story. It is the latest -- and perhaps final -- chapter in one of the longest sagas in
human history: the story of man's relationship with his penis. A Mind of Its Own charts the vicissitudes
of that relationship through its often amusing, occasionally alarming, and never boring course. With
intellectual rigor and a healthy dose of wry humor, David M. Friedman serves up one of the most thought-

provoking, significant, and readable cultural works in years.
The Routledge Companion to the Cultural Industries Jun 16 2021 The Routledge Companion to the Cultural
Industries is collection of contemporary scholarship on the cultural industries and seeks to re-assert
the importance of cultural production and consumption against the purely economic imperatives of the
‘creative industries’. Across 43 chapters drawn from a wide range of geographic and disciplinary
perspectives, this comprehensive volume offers a critical and empirically-informed examination of the
contemporary cultural industries. A range of cultural industries are explored, from videogames to art
galleries, all the time focussing on the culture that is being produced and its wider symbolic and sociocultural meaning. Individual chapters consider their industrial structure, the policy that governs them,
their geography, the labour that produces them, and the meaning they offer to consumers and participants.
The collection also explores the historical dimension of cultural industry debates providing context for
new readers, as well as critical orientation for those more familiar with the subject. Questions of
industry structure, labour, place, international development, consumption and regulation are all explored
in terms of their historical trajectory and potential future direction. By assessing the current
challenges facing the cultural industries this collection of contemporary scholarship provides students
and researchers with an essential guide to key ideas, issues, concepts and debates in the field.
T-Shirts and Suits: A Guide to the Business of Creativity Jul 18 2021
Culture is bad for you Dec 11 2020 Culture will keep you fit and healthy. Culture will bring communities
together. Culture will improve your education. This is the message from governments and arts
organisations across the country; however, this book explains why we need to be cautious about culture.
Offering a powerful call to transform the cultural and creative industries, Culture is bad for you
examines the intersections between race, class, and gender in the mechanisms of exclusion in cultural
occupations. Exclusion from culture begins at an early age, the authors argue, and despite claims by
cultural institutions and businesses to hire talented and hardworking individuals, women, people of
colour, and those from working class backgrounds are systematically disbarred. While the inequalities
that characterise both workforce and audience remain unaddressed, the positive contribution culture makes
to society can never be fully realised.
The SAGE Handbook of Cultural Analysis Mar 02 2020 "A genuine one-stop reference point for the many,
many differing strands of cultural analysis. This isn't just one contender among many for the title of
'best multidisciplinary overview'; this is a true heavyweight." - Matt Hills, Cardiff University "An
achievement and a delight - both compelling and useful." - Beverley Skeggs, Goldsmiths, University of
London With the 'cultural turn', the concept of culture has assumed enormous importance in our
understanding of the interrelations between social, political and economic structures, patterns of
everyday interaction, and systems of meaning-making. In The SAGE Handbook of Cultural Analysis, the
leading figures in their fields explore the implications of this paradigm shift. Part I looks at the
major disciplines of knowledge in the humanities and social sciences, asking how they have been reshaped
by the cultural turn and how they have elaborated distinctive new objects of knowledge. Parts II and III
examine the questions arising from a practice of analysis in which the researcher is drawn reflexively
into the object of study and in which methodological frameworks are rarely given in advance. Addressed to
academics and advanced students in all fields of the social sciences and humanities, The SAGE Handbook of
Cultural Analysis is at once a synthesis of advances in the field, with a comprehensive coverage of the
scholarly literature, and a collection of original and provocative essays by some of the brightest
intellectuals of our time.
Streaming Culture Jun 24 2019 Encouraging us to look beyond the seemingly limitless supply of multimedia
content, David Arditi calls attention to the underlying dynamics of instant viewing - in which our access
to our favourite binge-worthy show, blockbuster movie or hot new album release depends on any given
service’s willingness, and ability, to license it.
The Cultural Industries Nov 02 2022 'The first edition of The Cultural Industries moved us irrevocably
past the tired debates between political economy and cultural studies approaches. This second edition
takes on new and vital targets, for example claims that the Internet is replacing television in everyday
media consumption.... In the process, Hesmondhalgh provides us with an essential toolkit for making
critical sense of the digital media age, and our places within it' - Nick Couldry, Goldsmiths College,
University Of London 'This book sets a valuable standard for communication studies. Hesmondhalgh
integrates cultural research with political economy, organizational sociology with public communication
policy studies, global with comparative analysis, and intellectual property law with technology changes.
I've successfully taught graduate and undergraduate courses in the USA and France using the first
edition, and this one is better still' - John D.H. Downing, Global Media Research Centre, Southern
Illinois University Praise for the first edition: 'This lucid, careful and sophisticated book orders the
entire field, for the US as well as Europe, and at one stroke becomes the state of the art, the standard'
- Todd Gitlin, Columbia University, USA This book is a powerful antidote to journalistic hype about
change in the cultural industries. Significantly expanding, updating and revising an acclaimed first
edition published in 2002, it · analyses how, why and in what ways cultural production has changed since
the 1980s · guides the reader through existing approaches · scrutinises facts and debates about the role
of culture and creativity in modern societies · provides new material on copyright, cultural policy,
celebrity power, the digital distribution of music and many other issues Like its predecessor, this
exciting new edition of The Cultural Industries places transformation in the cultural industries in longterm political, economic and cultural context. In doing so, Hesmondhalgh offers a distinctive critical
approach to cultural production, drawing on political economy perspectives, but also on cultural studies,
sociology and social theory.

Machine Habitus Jul 26 2019 We commonly think of society as made of and by humans, but with the
proliferation of machine learning and AI technologies, this is clearly no longer the case. Billions of
automated systems tacitly contribute to the social construction of reality by drawing algorithmic
distinctions between the visible and the invisible, the relevant and the irrelevant, the likely and the
unlikely – on and beyond platforms. Drawing on the work of Pierre Bourdieu, this book develops an
original sociology of algorithms as social agents, actively participating in social life. Through a wide
range of examples, Massimo Airoldi shows how society shapes algorithmic code, and how this culture in the
code guides the practical behaviour of the code in the culture, shaping society in turn. The ‘machine
habitus’ is the generative mechanism at work throughout myriads of feedback loops linking humans with
artificial social agents, in the context of digital infrastructures and pre-digital social structures.
Machine Habitus will be of great interest to students and scholars in sociology, media and cultural
studies, science and technology studies and information technology, and to anyone interested in the
growing role of algorithms and AI in our social and cultural life.
Media and Cultural Theory Oct 09 2020 Containing new thinking and original surveys, Media & Cultural
Theory brings together leading international scholars to address key issues and debates within media and
cultural studies. Through the use of contemporary media and film texts such as Bridget Jones’ Diary and
The Lord of the Rings trilogy, and using case studies of the USA and the UK after September 11th, James
Curran and David Morley examine central topics including: media representations of the new woman in
contemporary society the creation of self in lifestyle media the nature of globalization the rise of
digital actors and media. Ideal as a course reader, with each essay covering a different major area or
advance in original research, Media & Cultural Theory is global in its reach. Through its engagement with
broad questions, it is an invaluable book that can be applied to the studies of media and cultural
studies students the English-speaking world over.
A Globalizing World? Mar 14 2021 Today's news media is full of references to 'globalization' - a buzz
word that is quickly becoming ubiquitous. But what exactly is globalization? What are its main driving
forces? Does it truly embrace all aspects of our lives, from economics to cultural developments? A
Globalizing World? examines these and other key questions in a highly accessible fashion, offering a
clear and intelligent guide to the big ideas and debates of our time. In doing so, it does not take one
particular stance for or against globalizaton; rather, it examines the arguments and evidence about its
nature, form and impact. After introducing the main theoretical positions of those who have studied the
subject, key chapters look at the changing form of modern communication and cultural industries, trade
patterns and financial flows of the world economy, and whether or not the 'new political world order' is
qualitatively different from the old state system. This is essential reading for all students of
politics, economics and international relations.
The Cultural Industries Jun 28 2022 "At once brilliant and accessible, it is without peer when it comes
to detailing the big picture and complex nuances of how cultural industries work. Every student of the
media should have this book on their shelf" - Jennifer Holt, University of California "Sometimes
provocative, always insightful and refreshingly direct. No-one could study the culture industries without
engaging with its vision and argumentation" - Sonia Livingstone, LSE "Comprehensive and critical,
authoritative and analytical, this is a wonderful book that will absorb, stimulate and educate students
of media and cultural studies for years to come" - Des Freedman, Goldsmiths, University of London "An
exceptional achievement - for its scale, for its comprehensiveness, and for the level-headed intelligence
that is the hallmark of Hesmondhalgh?s writing" - Graeme Turner, University of Queensland Undisputedly a
classic, the third edition of this essential media studies text scrutinizes the changes in creative
economy and cultural production in the global media. This book gives you: Guided further reading that
takes you directly to the must-read research articles and online resources Brand new examples covering
social media, digital publishing, reality TV and talent shows Examples spotlighting the emerging markets
in China, India, Asia and Africa Analysis of the economic crisis and its impact on media structures and
industries Insight into new products and the influence on consumer electronics and IT companies,
including Apple, Facebook and Google. As one of the most read, most studied and most cited media studies
texts, this new edition is a must for any student of media and communication studies, the creative
industries, cultural studies and the sociology of the media.
The Cultural Industries Aug 31 2022 `This is both a smashing textbook and also an impressive
contribution to thinking in a range of subjects. This book should influence the way we construct the
undergraduate curriculum as well as rethink the polarizaton between political economy and cultural
studies?- Frank Webster, City University `A wonderfully clear, insightful and original synthesis of work
on the cultural industries, representing the perspectives of the new generation of researchers? - James
Curran, Goldsmiths College, University of London `The Cultural Industries is an indispensable guide to
the main forces at work in the production of media today. This lucid, careful, and sophisticated book
orders the entire field, for the US as well as Europe, and at one stroke becomes the state of the art,
the standard? - Todd Gitlin, New York University `David Hesmondhalgh offers us a valuable resource and a
timely provocation... [A] very well organised and clearly written introduction to this increasingly
important area of study. Students and teachers wanting a comprehensive and accessible guide to what we
know and where we might be heading will welcome it with open arms... His book deserves to be required
reading on every media and cultural studies course? - Graham Murdock, University of Loughborough ? The
arguments within [this book] provide both a timely overview of current scholarship and offer a unique
multidisciplinary approach to the topic in a clear and concise manner? - TOPIA: Canadian Journal of
Cultural Studies What are the ?cultural industries?? What role do they play in contemporary society? How
are they changing? The Cultural Industries combines a political economy approach with the best aspects of

cultural studies, sociology, communication studies and social theory to provide an overview of the key
debates surrounding cultural production. The book: -Considers both the entertainment and the information
sectors -Combines analysis of the contemporary scene with a long-range historical perspective -Draws on
an range of examples from North America, the United Kingdom, Europe and elsewhere. Hesmondhalgh?s clearly
written, thoroughly argued overview of political-economic, organizational, technological and cultural
change represents an important intervention in research on cultural production, but at the same time
provides students with an accessible, indispensable introduction to the area.
Strategic Analysis May 16 2021 Though their primary concern, organizations in the creative industries
don’t only succeed or fail based on the exercise of their creative resources. Their fortunes also depend
on their understanding and approach to the problem of competition. In Strategic Analysis: A creative and
cultural industries perspective, Jonathan Gander offers a much needed introduction to how the practice of
strategic thinking and analysis can be applied to this diverse and dynamic field. The book employs a
range of competitive scenarios and case studies in which to practically apply a recommended set of
analytical frameworks and examine the strategic challenge facing the enterprise and the wider sector.
This concise and practical text focuses on providing a clear series of steps through which to identify
and tackle strategic issues facing an enterprise, making it perfect reading for students and
practitioners in the creative sector who seek a strategic understanding of the competition they are
involved in.
A Handbook of Cultural Economics Jan 12 2021 The second edition of this widely acclaimed and extensively
cited collection of original contributions by specialist authors reflects changes in the field of
cultural economics over the last eight years. Thoroughly revised chapters alongside new topics and
contributors bring the Handbook up-to-date, taking into account new research, literature and the impact
of new technologies in the creative industries. The book covers a range of topics encompassing the
creative industries as well as the economics of the arts and culture, and includes chapters on: economics
of art (including auctions, markets, prices, anthropology), artists' labour markets, creativity and the
creative economy, cultural districts, cultural value, globalization and international trade, the
internet, media economics, museums, non-profit organisations, opera, performance indicators, performing
arts, publishing, regulation, tax expenditures, and welfare economics.
The Cultural Industries Oct 01 2022 Praise for the 3rd Edition: "Sometimes provocative, always
insightful and refreshingly direct. No-one could study the culture industries without engaging with its
vision and argumentation" - Sonia Livingstone, LSE "Comprehensive and critical, authoritative and
analytical, this is a wonderful book that will absorb, stimulate and educate students of media and
cultural studies for years to come" - Des Freedman, Goldsmiths, University of London "An exceptional
achievement - for its scale, for its comprehensiveness, and for the level-headed intelligence that is the
hallmark of Hesmondhalgh's writing" - Graeme Turner, University of Queensland An undisputed classic, the
Fourth Edition of this bestselling media studies text offers an unparalleled analysis of the cultural
industries. Bringing together a huge range of research, theory and key concepts, David Hesmondhalgh
provides an accessible yet critical exploration of cultural production and consumption in the global
media landscape. This new edition: Analyses the influence of IT and tech companies like Google, Apple,
Amazon and Facebook on the cultural industries. Discusses the impact of digital technologies on
industries such as music, TV, newspapers, books and digital games. Explores the effects of digitalisation
on culture, discussing critical issues like participation, power, commercialism, surveillance, and
labour. Examines the changing conceptions of audiences, and the increasing influence of market research,
audience tracking and advertising. As one of the most read, most studied and most cited books in the
field, this Fourth Edition is an essential resource for students and researchers of media and
communication studies, the cultural and creative industries, cultural studies and the sociology of the
media.
Doing Cultural Theory Apr 02 2020 "Will be a very useful tool for any student trying to make sense of
the vast expanses of contemporary cultural theory and criticism. Well-written and admirably selfreflective, it combines rigorous explications and applications of many of the most influential concepts
and theorists." - Lawrence Grossberg, University of North Carolina "Accessible and insightful throughout;
offering help to both experienced and inexperienced students of cultural theory. Highly recommended." John Storey, University of Sunderland Doing Cultural Theory teaches more than just the basics of cultural
theory. It unpacks its complexities with real-life examples, and shows readers how to link theory and
practice. This book: Offers accessible introductions to how cultural studies has engaged with key
theories in structuralism, poststructuralism and postmodernism Teaches straightforward ways of practising
these theories so students learn to think for themselves Uses 'practice' boxes to show students how to
apply cultural theory in the real world Guides students through the literature with carefully selected
further reading recommendation. Other textbooks only show how others have analyzed and interpreted the
world. Doing Cultural Theory takes it a step further and teaches students step-by-step how to do cultural
theory for themselves.
Managing Organisational Success in the Arts Aug 19 2021 The creative and cultural industries are a
dynamic and rapidly expanding field of enterprise. Yet all too often the dominant narrative about arts
organisations is one of crisis, collapse, and closure. This edited collection seeks to challenge that
narrative through pursuing a focus on organisational success in the management of creative and cultural
organisations. This book offers a robust and in-depth analysis of nine international case studies
exploring how different organisations have achieved their objectives through effectively managing their
resources. Spanning a broad cross section of the cultural sector including Theatres; Multi-Arts Venues;
Performing Arts Companies; Museums and Galleries; and Festivals and Events, these cases highlight the

importance of examining an individual organisation’s success in relation to its environmental context,
revealing not only how arts organisations work in practice, but also providing inspiration and
encouragement for those wishing to emulate such success. With an explicit focus on examining theory in
practice, this unique collection will be of great interest to students, academics, and practitioners
alike. While traditional approaches have often been overly theoretical, this pragmatic approach will help
students to gain a richer understanding of how to manage cultural and creative organisations more
effectively.
Why Music Matters Nov 21 2021 Listen to David Hesmondhalgh discuss the arguments at the core of 'Why
Music Matters' with Laurie Taylor on BBC Radio 4's Thinking Allowed here. In what ways might music enrich
the lives of people and of societies? What prevents it from doing so? Why Music Matters explores the role
of music in our lives, and investigates the social and political significance of music in modern
societies. First book of its kind to explore music through a variety of theories and approaches and unite
these theories using one authoritative voice Combines a broad yet theoretically sophisticated approach to
music and society with real clarity and accessibility A historically and sociologically informed
understanding of music in relation to questions of social power and inequality By drawing on both popular
and academic talk about a range of musical forms and practices, readers will engage with a wide musical
terrain and a wealth of case studies
Creative Labour Jul 30 2022 What is it like to work in the media? Are media jobs more ‘creative’ than
those in other sectors? To answer these questions, this book explores the creative industries, using a
combination of original research and a synthesis of existing studies. Through its close analysis of key
issues – such as tensions between commerce and creativity, the conditions and experiences of workers,
alienation, autonomy, self-realization, emotional and affective labour, self-exploitation, and how
possible it might be to produce ‘good work’ Creative Labour makes a major contribution to our
understanding of the media, of work, and of social and cultural change. In addition, the book undertakes
an extensive exploration of the creative industries, spanning numerous sectors including television,
music and journalism. This book provides a comprehensive and accessible account of life in the creative
industries in the twenty-first century. It is a major piece of research and a valuable study aid for both
undergraduate and postgraduate students of subjects including business and management studies, sociology
of work, sociology of culture, and media and communications.
The Cultural Intermediaries Reader Dec 31 2019 "A rich selection of readings that expose the shadowy
underworld of critics, bloggers, tweeters and stylists who have become essential guides to the good life
of cultural consumption... a long overdue examination of how cultural intermediaries work, and how their
work supports the new capitalist economy." - Sharon Zukin, Brooklyn College and City University "An array
of talented contributors, skilfully brought together by the editors, show how the concept of cultural
intermediaries can cast light on cultural production, and on media, culture and society." - David
Hesmondhalgh, University of Leeds Cultural intermediaries are the taste makers defining what counts as
good taste and cool culture in today's marketplace. Working at the intersection of culture and economy,
they perform critical operations in the production and promotion of consumption, constructing legitimacy
and adding value through the qualification of goods. Too often, these are processes that remain invisible
to the consumer's eye and in scholarly debates about creative industries. The Cultural Intermediaries
Reader offers the first, comprehensive introduction to this exciting field of research, providing the
conceptual and practical tools needed to analyse these market actors. The book: Surveys the theoretical
terrain through accessible, in-depth primers to key approaches (Pierre Bourdieu, Michel Callon and the
new economic sociology). Equips readers with a practical guide to methodology that highlights the central
features and challenges of conducting cultural intermediary research. Challenges stereotypes and narrow
views of cultural work through a diverse range of case studies, including creative directors of
advertising and branding campaigns, music critics, lifestyle chefs, assistants in book shops and fashion
outlets, personal trainers, bartenders and more. Brings the field to life through a wealth of
ethnographic data from research in the US, UK and around the world, in original chapters written by some
of the leading scholars in the field. Invites readers to engage with proposed new directions for
research, and comparative analyses of cultural intermediaries’ historical development, material
practices, and cultural and economic impacts. The book will be an essential point of reference for
scholars and students in sociology, critical management, cultural studies, and media studies with an
interest in cultural economy, creative labour, and the past, present and future intersections between
production and consumption.
Privatization and Culture Apr 14 2021 CARlA BODO Board Member of the Cultural Information and Research
Centres liaison in Europe (CIRCLE) and Director of the Observatory for the Performing Arts at the
Department of the Performing Arts of the Italian Prime Minister's Office, Roma The relation between the
public and the private sector in the field of culture, the central theme of this publication, was
thoroughly debated during the 1997 CIRCLE Round Table in Amsterdam. It was not the first time CIRCLE
addressed this issue. In 1988 CIRCLE'S Bureau was invited to participate in a seminar in Budapest on The
State, the Market and Culture. I will never forget the emotional impact of Sacha Rubinstein's
demonization of state sup port and his apotheosis of the role of the market in the cultural field in
Russia. So, in ad vance of actual events, we suddenly had a premonition of what was going to happen,
ofthe turmoil which was about to radically change the socio-political scene of Central and East ern
Europe. Six years later, in 1994, we met again in Budapest for a Conference on The Distribu tion of Roles
between Government and Arts Councils, Associations and Foundations.
Economics and Culture Dec 23 2021 Highly acclaimed analysis of the links between the two worlds of
economics and culture.

Managing Sport Jan 30 2020 "Contemporary sport is shaped by wider society. Anybody working in sport
today must be aware of the broader social and cultural context within which sport operates if they are to
be effective as managers or professionals. This is the first book written especially for sport management
students to examine the wider social and cultural environment and to fully explain the key issues and
practical implications for everyday sport management. Written by a team of leading international experts
on sport management and sport in society, the book explores important topics such as: - Corporate social
responsibility in sport - Race - Gender and sexuality - Sport and the media - Globalisation - Politics
and policy - Social class, social capital and social exclusion Each issue is examined from the
perspective of the manager or practitioner in sport, and each chapter includes a range of useful
features, such as case-studies and self-test questions, to encourage the reader to think critically about
the role of sport in society and about their own professional practice. This is the first sports
management textbook to be based on the assumption that a more socially aware manager is a more effective
manager and it should be essential reading for all sport management students"-Cultural Policy Mar 26 2022 Contemporary society is complex; governed and administered by a range of
contradictory policies, practices and techniques. Nowhere are these contradictions more keenly felt than
in cultural policy. This book uses insights from a range of disciplines to aid the reader in
understanding contemporary cultural policy. Drawing on a range of case studies, including analysis of the
reality of work in the creative industries, urban regeneration and current government cultural policy in
the UK, the book discusses the idea of value in the cultural sector, showing how value plays out in
cultural organizations. Uniquely, the book crosses disciplinary boundaries to present a thorough
introduction to the subject. As a result, the book will be of interest to a range of scholars across arts
management, public and nonprofit management, cultural studies, sociology and political science. It will
also be essential reading for those working in the arts, culture and public policy.
Mass Culture and Italian Society from Fascism to the Cold War Jun 04 2020 From the 1930s to the 50s in
Italy commercial cultural products were transformed by new reproductive technologies and ways of
marketing and distribution, and the appetite for radio, films, music and magazines boomed. This book uses
new evidence to explore possible continuities between the uses of mass culture before and after World War
II.
Social Media Entertainment Sep 27 2019 How the transformation of social media platforms and userexperience have redefined the entertainment industry In a little over a decade, competing social media
platforms, including YouTube, Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, and Snapchat, have given rise to a new
creative industry: social media entertainment. Operating at the intersection of the entertainment and
interactivity, communication and content industries, social media entertainment creators have harnessed
these platforms to generate new kinds of content separate from the century-long model of intellectual
property control in the traditional entertainment industry. Social media entertainment has expanded
rapidly and the traditional entertainment industry has been forced to cede significant power and
influence to content creators, their fans, and subscribers. Digital platforms have created a natural
market for embedded advertising, changing the worlds of marketing and communication in their wake.
Combined, these factors have produced new, radically shifting demands on the entertainment industry,
posing new challenges for screen regimes, media scholars, industry professionals, content creators, and
audiences alike. Stuart Cunningham and David Craig chronicle the rise of social media entertainment and
its impact on media consumption and production. A massive, industry-defining study with insight from over
100 industry insiders, Social Media Entertainment explores the latest transformations in the
entertainment industry in this time of digital disruption.
Creative Justice Aug 26 2019 Creative Justice examines issues of inequality and injustice in the
cultural industries and the cultural workplace. It offers a comprehensive and considered account of the
state-of-the field in cultural studies and sociological thinking about cultural and creative industries
work, education and employment, and seeks to address fundamental questions about the constitution of
equality and inequality in the creative industries.
Cultural Capital May 04 2020 Britain began the twenty-first century convinced of its creativity.
Throughout the New Labour era, the visual and performing arts, museums and galleries, were ceaselessly
promoted as a stimulus to national economic revival, a post-industrial revolution where spending on
culture would solve everything, from national decline to crime. Tony Blair heralded it a “golden age.”
Yet despite huge investment, the audience for the arts remained a privileged minority. So what went
wrong? In Cultural Capital, leading historian Robert Hewison gives an in-depth account of how creative
Britain lost its way. From Cool Britannia and the Millennium Dome to the Olympics and beyond, he shows
how culture became a commodity, and how target-obsessed managerialism stifled creativity. In response to
the failures of New Labour and the austerity measures of the Coalition government, Hewison argues for a
new relationship between politics and the arts.
Cultural Economics and Theory Nov 09 2020 David Hamilton has advanced heterodox economics by replacing
intellectual concepts from orthodox economics that hinder us with concepts that help us. This book brings
together the essential works of David Hamilton over a fifty year period.
Punk Sociology Aug 07 2020 This book explores the possibility of drawing upon a punk ethos to inspire
and invigorate sociology. It uses punk to think creatively about what sociology is and how it might be
conducted and aims to fire the sociological imaginations of sociologists at any stage of their careers,
from new students to established professors.
Race and the Cultural Industries Feb 22 2022 Studies of race and media are dominated by textual
approaches that explore the politics of representation. But there is little understanding of how and why
representations of race in the media take the shape that they do. How, one might ask, is race created by

cultural industries? In this important new book, Anamik Saha encourages readers to focus on the
production of representations of racial and ethnic minorities in film, television, music and the arts.
His interdisciplinary approach combines critical media studies and media industries research with
postcolonial studies and critical race perspectives to reveal how political economic forces and legacies
of empire shape industrial cultural production and, in turn, media discourses around race. Race and the
Cultural Industries is required reading for students and scholars of media and cultural studies, as well
as anyone interested in why historical representations of 'the Other' persist in the media and how they
are to be challenged.
Higher Education and the Creative Economy Oct 28 2019 Since the DCMS Creative Industries Mapping
Document highlighted the key role played by creative activities in the UK economy and society, the
creative industries agenda has expanded across Europe and internationally. They have the support of local
authorities, regional development agencies, research councils, arts and cultural agencies and other
sector organisations. Within this framework, higher education institutions have also engaged in the
creative agenda, but have struggled to define their role in this growing sphere of activities. Higher
Education and the Creative Economy critically engages with the complex interconnections between higher
education, geography, cultural policy and the creative economy. This book is organised into four sections
which articulate the range of dynamics that can emerge between higher education and the creative economy:
partnership and collaboration across Higher Education institutions and the creative and cultural
industries; the development of creative human capital; connections between arts schools and local art
scenes; and links with broader policy directions and work. While it has a strong UK component, it also
includes international perspectives, specifically from Australia, Singapore, Europe and the USA. This
authoritative collection challenges the boundaries of creative and cultural industry development by
bringing together international experts from a range of subject areas, presenting researchers with a
unique multidisciplinary approach to the topic. This edited collection will be of interest to researchers
and policy makers working in the area of creative and cultural industries development.
Culture, Economy and Politics Oct 21 2021 This book focuses on cultural policy in the UK between 1997
and 2010 under the Labour party (or 'New Labour', as it was temporarily rebranded). It is based on
interviews with major figures and examines a range of policy areas including the arts, creative
industries, copyright, film policy, heritage, urban regeneration and regional policy.
Platforms and Cultural Production May 28 2022 The widespread uptake of digital platforms – from YouTube
and Instagram to Twitch and TikTok – is reconfiguring cultural production in profound, complex, and
highly uneven ways. Longstanding media industries are experiencing tremendous upheaval, while new
industrial formations – live-streaming, social media influencing, and podcasting, among others – are
evolving at breakneck speed. Poell, Nieborg, and Duffy explore both the processes and the implications of
platformization across the cultural industries, identifying key changes in markets, infrastructures, and
governance at play in this ongoing transformation, as well as pivotal shifts in the practices of labor,
creativity, and democracy. The authors foreground three particular industries – news, gaming, and social
media creation – and also draw upon examples from music, advertising, and more. Diverse in its geographic
scope, Platforms and Cultural Production builds on the latest research and accounts from across North
America, Western Europe, Southeast Asia, and China to reveal crucial differences and surprising parallels
in the trajectories of platformization across the globe. Offering a novel conceptual framework grounded
in illuminating case studies, this book is essential for students, scholars, policymakers, and
practitioners seeking to understand how the institutions and practices of cultural production are
transforming – and what the stakes are for understanding platform power.
The Economics of Cultural Policy Apr 26 2022 Non-technical analysis of how cultural industries
contribute to economic growth and the policies required to ensure cultural industries will flourish.
Developing Cultural Industries Jul 06 2020 Exploring the connection between culture and broader goals of
human development, this research focuses on cultural and creative industries in what is commonly referred
to as 'developing countries'. Christiaan De Beukelaer offers a thorough exploration of how the concepts
of cultural and creative industries are constructed and implemented across African countries and
evaluates various policy implications of his findings. Combining an empirical study of the cultural
industries of Africa with an understanding towards broader insights regarding global implications of the
European debate surrounding creative industries, De Beukelaer's work will greatly benefit our thinking on
cultural policy.
Making and Selling Culture Sep 07 2020 An inside look at cultural industries, featuring interviews with
key players from such companies as Twentiety-Century Fox, National Public Radio, and Coca-Cola. To what
extent do moviemakers, television and radio producers, advertising executives, and marketers merely
reflect trends, beliefs, and desires that already exist in our culture, and to what extent do they
consciously shape our culture to their own ends? In-depth interviews with ten executives from the
"culture industry" and five scholarly analyses examine that question, and address the issues of power and
authority, meaning and identity, that arise when cultural producers define and react to audiences. In
their own words, leaders from companies like Twentieth-Century Fox, National Public Radio, and Warner
Bros. Television describe their perception of the sometimes paradoxical relationship between culture and
what influences it. For example, while the former president of Coca-Cola North America claims the company
has never tried to create a trend, he notes that "we market in more countries than belong to the United
Nations [a product that] has insinuated itself into the lives of the people to a point where it has
become-you know, it's there." These reflections by key players provide an unprecedented view, as editor
Richard Ohmann writes, "into the ways cultural producers imagine or know markets and how such knowledge
figures in their decisions about what events, experiences, and products to make."

Sport, Culture & Media Feb 10 2021 Examining the ways in which media sport has insinuated itself into
contemporary everyday life, this book traces the rise of the sports media and the economic and political
influences on and implications of the media sports cultural complex.
Cultural Policy Sep 19 2021 David Bell and Kate Oakley survey the major debates emerging in cultural
policy research, adopting an approach based on spatial scale to explore cultural policy in cities,
nations and internationally. They contextualise these discussions with an exploration of what both
‘culture’ and ‘policy’ mean when they are joined together as cultural policy. Drawing on topical examples
and contemporary research, as well as their own experience in both academia and in consultancy, Bell and
Oakley urge readers to think critically about the project of cultural policy as it is currently being
played out around the world. Cultural Policy is a comprehensive and readable book that provides a lively,
up-to-date overview of key debates in cultural policy, making it ideal for students of media and cultural
studies, creative and cultural industries, and arts management.
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